
 
Initiative 901, which bans smoking state-
wide in all public places, becomes a law  
on December 8, 2005. I-901 bans smoking in 
any indoor enclosed public place at all times. 
This includes:

• Restaurants
• Bars
• Bowling Alleys
• Casinos
• All other public workplaces

The new law also limits smoking around 
doorways and air intakes near and around 
protected indoor areas. This doesn’t affect 
people who are walking by a door or window 
on a public sidewalk or right of way.

BREATHE EASIER
knowing what I-901 means to you  
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Make Smoke Free Washington Work for 
You: Numbers and resources to know
If you see someone smoking in a public place 
please alert an employee or contact Public 
Health at (206) 296-7613. 

Does your workplace need help implementing 
the law? Need signage? We can help there, too.

What about quitting?
Are you a smoker who’s tired of the hassle? 
There are resources to help you quit. Call the 
Washington State Quit Line at 1-877-270-STOP or 
give Tobacco Prevention a call at (206) 296-7613.

The best thing you can do for your health and the 
health of those around you is quit smoking. Learn 
more about the new law and get help quitting. 
Contact the Tobacco Prevention Program at 
(206) 296-7613 or visit smokefreeseattle.org


